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Comments: I would like to comment on the proposed development at Holland Lake.    I feel there has not been

adequate time to study the effects that this would have on the lake, area and our State.   It seems like quite a

large project that may not adequately address the issue of traditional Montana culture and values.   I am

concerned that this will negatively alter those values that we Montanans hold dear.      I would like to see some

evidence that the proposed development, on public land, benefits the people of Montana.   


